
 

 

FACEBOOK WARNING 

24th June 2015 

Parents/Carers, 

We have been asked by Northamptonshire Police to contact parents 

regarding a possible internet safeguarding issue. 

They have advised us that a man calling himself David Sebastian has 

been sending inappropriate messages to students in this area. He has 

over 1,000 “friends” on Facebook, most of them being young teenage 

girls. His profile photo shows a dual heritage male in a striped top. A 

Mercedes car can be seen in the background. It is strongly 

recommended that you speak to your children, particular female 

students and check that they do not have David Sebastian as a 

‘friend’. Please instruct them to ‘unfriend’ and ’block’ him if they have 

him on a profile. 

The CEOP website www.thinkuknow.co.uk has advice and guidance 

for parents, carers and children on how to stay safe on-line and we 

recommend that you check the website regularly. 

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

